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8. The next steps 

Following announcement of the preferred route the RTA will conduct a public display period.  

The public display period enables the community to provide comment to the RTA on the 

preferred route and specific issues to be addressed in the next stage of project development. 

Government agencies and other organisations with an interest in the project may also provide 

comment. The RTA will consider all submissions in relation to the preferred route.  

The next step would be the development of the concept design.  Input from the community and 

other stakeholders will assist the RTA to refine the preferred route and to undertake 

investigations required for the Environmental Assessment.   




